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    17.05.2024 
 
 

Product Discontinuation Relay modules from series 288 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

 

WAGO products are subject to a long life cycle. New variants/types and articles are continuously being 

developed, completing and optimising the existing product range.  

 

However, the life cycle of each product is not endless. The elementary relay used in the following articles have 

been discontinued by the manufacturer and we herewith would like to inform that the items will be 

discontinued in the foreseeable future: 288-xxx 

 

Concerned product(s)/variant(s):  

 

Art.No Description Last call Last delivery Alternatives 

288-364 
Relay module DC 24V, 1NO 

30.06.2025 30.10.2025 859-304 

788-304 

288-368 
Relay module DC 24V, 1NC 

30.06.2025 30.10.2025 859-304 

788-304 

288-564 Relay module AC/DC 24V, 1NO 30.06.2025 30.10.2025 859-354 

 

Last-Call-Date 

Please refer to the table for the last call dates. The last call date is the last order date on which you can order 

the items. Due to the discontinuation of the elementary relays and the existing stock, we can only produce a 

limited quantity; orders exceeding this cannot be processed, even within the deadline. 

 

Last-Delivery-Date: 

The Last Delivery Date can also be found in the table. This means that orders received by the Last Call Date 

will be delivered by this date. 

 

Alternative option: 

As the case may be the discontinued WAGO items may be replaced by alternative WAGO products which 

have to be aligned with your profile of requirements regarding functionality, geometry and characteristics. Our 

salesmen will be happy to support you in the selection of alternative products.  

 

We are informing you about the planned product discontinuation process at this early stage to provide you 

with the possibility to apply WAGO alternatives – and therefore we explicitly offer you the support of our field 

service.  
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Would you please consider the deadlines and please do not hesitate to contact us in case of any questions. 

 

 
With best regards, 
 
WAGO GmbH & Co. KG 
 
 
 
             
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


